Honorable Supervisors,

| am writing to support the recommendations made by MCA as submitted in advance of the
10/13/2020 Supervisors meeting on the County Cannabis Program.

It’s important to designate cannabis cultivation as an agricultural crop and treat it as you would
with other types of agriculture and allow it in all zones where row and field crops are allowed.

The future of our county depends on MCA recommendations being passed by you.
Sincerely,

Linda Jupiter
Fort Bragg



